- Preschool and Lower School
PS-2 - 4th Grade

Supply List Information
2023-2024
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To lessen frustration on the part of the parents trying to find "exactly what the teacher is requesting”

and having to search multiple stores, the school will purchase the majority of classroom supplies for

the Preschool and Llower School Divisions.

Classroom supply fees will be billed through FACTS on your first statement.
The fee is $35.00 for all PS-2, PS-3, and PS-4 students.

The fee is $50.00 for all kindergarten students.

The fee is $60.00 for all students in Grades 1-4.

There are a few items that are NOT included in the fee that are listed below. Families are

encouraged to bring these extra supplies to Meet the Teacher on August 9th, 2023.

PS-2, PS-3, AND PS-4

» small tote bag (labeled,
top open) no bigger than
13" wide x 18" tall, handle
to bad. No backpacks,
please.

Seasonal change of clothes,
including 2 pairs of socks and
2 pairs of underwear (if potty
trained) in a labeled gallon
Ziploc bag

Rain boots, labeled with
name

Water bottle

KINDERGARTEN

tote bag (labeled, top open)
no bigger than 14" wide x 24"
tall, handle to bad. No
backpacks, please.

Seasonal change of clothes,
including socks and underwear
in a labeled gallon Ziploc bag
| bottle of hand sanitizer

I large container of sanitizing
wipes

Rain boots, labeled with name
Art smock (Large adult t-shirt)
plain, white t-shirt (tie-dye

project with Buddies)

Rest blanket and sleeping friend

1ST GRADE-4TH GRADE

Pair of earbuds for I-pads/
Chromebooks

Sweater to leave at school
Non-rolling backpack

Art smock (Large adult t-
shirt)

| bottle of hand sanitizer

| large container of
sanitizing wipes

water bottle

Plain white t-shirt for
buddies (4th Grade only)

Note: Preschool tote bags are available for purchase from the Spirit Shop. You may order from the website,

https://southfieldspiritshop.com/

Also, please note that in years past our supply lists have encompassed essentials like paper towels, sanitizing wipes, Ziploc¢ bags,
and hand sanitizer. For the present, we will continue with the existing supplies, although the time may come where we may request
these items. We sincerely value your support when that time arrives.



